
Counselor’s Corner 
May 2018 

 
 

 Girls on the Run:  Ms. Weber, Mrs. Sharpe, and the Girls on the Run team completed 
their Community Impact Project on Tuesday, and they dug and planted a small flower 
bed in the area outside of the Kindergarten classroom.  It was a lot of work, but the girls 
did an awesome job and learned a little bit about gardening in the process.  The Girls on 
the Run 5K race will take place this Saturday, May 12, at Paul Brown Stadium.  Eleven 
girls and many staff members will participate in the run.  It should be a great day for 
everyone!   

 Small Group Counseling:  Ms. Weber completed small groups with 4th grade, 5th grade 
(mentoring group), and 1st grade this week.  The 3rd graders competed to earn lunch 
with Ms. Weber this last two weeks, and Mrs. McAtee chose 6 students each day who 
earned a special lunchtime through their work, character, and behavior.  We had some 
interesting lunch discussions!  The 7th/8th grade girls’ groups also concluded this week 
in preparation for state testing. 

 Individual Counseling:  Thus far in the month of May, 26 students have received 
individual counseling services. 

 Preschool/Kindergarten Registration:  Ms. Weber attended the registration event on 
Monday, May 16 and was able to meet many new student and families who will be 
entering Southgate School next fall. 

 KPREP:  The Southgate leadership team organized two student assemblies the day prior 
to the start of KPREP testing to encourage and motivate the students. The students 
were informed of the expectations required for the “good faith effort checklist,” and 
they celebrated their continued success with music and games.  


